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V. WOKINGHAM COPY.

LEITH, 1lth April, 1942,
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My Dear Mr. Dykes,

I em in receipt of your letter of the 8th instant
vith reference to lLeith First Entry Report No. 20665 on the
"CORFOSS"., This should read 7/6 rivets with 3 1/16" spacing in
vay of the butts of the .61 plates of the upper deck sheerstralke,

I regret this error,

With regard to the sister vessels "CORFERRY"
and "CORFIEID", although these are prior to my time, on enquiry
from the Builders they state 7/8" rivets were also fitted in way
of these butts.

Yours sincerely,

Sgd; Robert Wood.

James C. Dykes Es8q.,
WOKINGHAM,



